
Legal Notice
Public  Notice  –  Allegheny
County  Airport  Authority  –
IMG  Solar  –  Draft
Supplemental  Environmental
Assessment  for  Phase 2  PV
Solar  Array  Project  at
Pittsburgh  International
Airport In accordance with the
National Environmental Policy
Act  (NEPA),  the  Allegheny
County  Airport  Authority
(ACAA) has released a Draft
Supplemental  Environmental
Assessment  (EA)  for  the
proposed  Phase  2
Photovoltaic  (PV)  Solar  Array
Project  at  Pittsburgh
International Airport (PIT). This
project is the second phase to
an existing 3 megawatt (MW)
PV  solar  array,  owned  and
operated  by  IMG  Energy
Solutions (IMG), and is located
on Airport property in Findlay
Township, immediately east of
Harper Road and north of the
Airport Expressway (Interstate
376).  The Phase 2  PV Solar
Array will cover approximately
11.6 acres, generate 4.7 MW
of power, and be net metered
to  provide  additional  power
redundancy  and  resiliency,
while  also  contributing  to
better sustainability efforts at
PIT.   The  Draft  Supplemental
EA will be available for public
review through November 30,
2023  at  the  following
locations:  Online  at
https://flypittsburgh.com
/acaacorporate/about
/environmental/ and physical
copies available for review at
PIT,  Landside  Terminal,  4th
Floor  Mezzanine,  Pittsburgh,
PA  15231.  If  you  intend  to
view  the  document  at  the
location above, please contact
Justin  Stascak  at
jstascak@flypittsburgh.com
or 412-472-5885 to schedule
an appointment at least one
day  before  your
visit. Comments regarding the
information  disclosed  in  the
Draft Supplemental EA can be
emailed  to
jstascak@flypittsburgh.com
or mailed to ATTN: Mr. Justin
Stascak,  Allegheny  County
Airport  Authority,  Pittsburgh
International Airport Landside
Terminal, 4th Floor, Mezz, PO
Box  12370,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15231.  Comments  must  be
submitted  by  November  30,
2023.  Before  including  your
address, phone number, email
address,  or  other  personal
identifying information in your
comment,  be  advised  that
your  entire  comment  –
including  your  personal
identifying information – may
be made publicly available at
any time. While you can ask
the ACAA in your comment to
withhold  from public  review
your  personal  identifying
information, the ACAA cannot
guarantee that it will be able
to do so.


